
From: CCCCO Emergency Temporary Distance Education Addendum Team <noreply@surveygizmo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 7:07 PM 
To: Keith Curry <kcurry@compton.edu> 
Subject: Emergency Temporary Distance Education Addendum request submitted 

 
05/20/2020 
 
Dear Keith Curry 
 
Thank you for completing an Emergency Temporary Distance Education Blanket Addendum 
request. Please find below responses you have submitted.  
 
Responses Submitted: 
 
Reason for submission 
COVID-19 Pandemic 
 
Term covered by this submission 
Summer 2020 
 
Anticipated start date 
06/22/2020 
 
Anticipated end date 
08/14/2020 
 
Total sections impacted 
38 
 
Total sections not impacted 
0 
 
Course file loaded link 
209-c647ed9f89646fa27ab70401a40c3932_Compton-College-Summer-2020-Course-File.xlsx 
 
Course approval plan uploaded link 
194-
064f786c9abc8283f92f474976dfb82c_College_Local_Approval_Plan_for_Summer_Term_2020
_5.20.20.docx 
 
Program file uploaded link 
154-4dae3365de3321a9eea01063f8d43de8_Compton-College-Summer-2020-Program-File.xlsx 
 
Professional development plan file uploaded link 
194-564424134d94118d75a468b6c6442a5f_Compton-College-Professional-Development-Plan-
Summer-Term-2020.docx 
 



Additional information 
 
 
Your request has been received and will be reviewed. You will receive notification on the 
outcome of your request within 5 business days. 
 
Educational Services and Support Division, CCCCO 
If you have questions about your submission, please contact 
Vice Chancellor Aisha Lowe (alowe@cccco.edu). 
   
 


